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This Week’s Masses & Anniversaries   

Tuamgraney - St. Joseph’s Church 

Saturday     29th July   6.30pm Timmy Kelly 
Wednesday 2nd August 10.00am Mass 
Saturday    5th August   6.30pm  
                
Bodyke - Church of the Assumption 
Sunday        30th July   9.30am Micheál Hogan 
                                               Margaret Hogan 
                        Séamus Molloy  
Friday      4th August 10.00am John and Nora Hamilton  
Sunday      6th August    9.30am Mass                 

      
 
 

5th/6th August 2023 
(Transfiguration of the Lord ) 

Tuamgraney  
           Reader:  Karena O’Brien 
        Eucharist:  Liam Whyte 

Bodyke 
           Reader:  Sean O’Halloran 
        Eucharist:  Philip Moreau  

The Parish Office is located in the 

 

Opening hours are: 
 
• Tuesdays 9am to 12.30pm  

• Thursdays 9am to 12.30pm 

Contact number - 087 1498763 
 
Please call the number above with 
newsletter items, to be issued with 
sacramental certificates, to book  
anniversary masses or to get Mass 
Cards & Bouquets. 
 
 
Yellow Envelope Contributions 

Week ended 23rd July 

€439.30 

Thank you for your continued 

kind and generous support. 

MASS TIMES 
Saturday Vigil    Tuamgraney           6.30pm 

Sunday Morning  Bodyke                      9.30am 

Wednesday      Tuamgraney     10.00am 

Friday       Bodyke        10.00am 

Saturday       Raheen Hospital     2.15pm 

Wednesday      Raheen Hospital   10.45am 

PARISH NOTES 

Our Bodyke & Tuamgraney Parish Child Protection Representatives 
can be contacted through Fr. Dariusz or the Parish Office 

Fr. Dariusz Plasek: 087 - 7036053 
Email:        frdariuszpl@gmail.com  
Parish Office:    087 - 1498763  
Office email:    bodykeparishnewsletter@gmail.com 
Website:       www.bodyketuamgraneyparish.ie 
Pastoral Minister:  Michael Daly - 086 3813677 
           email: mdaly178@gmail.com 

Ogonnelloe Parish Office: 085 8779113 
email: office@ogonnelloeparish.ie / www.ogonnelloeparish.ie 

Parish Finance Committee 
We are due to appoint a new Parish Finance Committee 
in the near future and indications of interest in 
participating in the management of parish finances 
would be greatly appreciated. The outgoing Parish 
Finance Committee included at various stages Fr 
Dariusz Plasek, Mary Minogue, Geraldine McKenna, 
Marion Nash, Anita Ryan and Michael Moloney and 
their input was greatly appreciated. The duties of the 
Finance Committee are not onerous but it is important 
that all parish income and expenditure be overseen and 
that summary details are shared with parishioners at 
least annually. If you are interested in being part of the 
new Parish Finance Committee please leave a message 
with Noreen in the parish office or please address a note  
to our new Parish Priest, Fr Kieran Blake.  

Eucharistic Adoration takes place in 
Tuamgraney Church on Wednesdays from 
just after 10am. You are welcome to visit the 
Blessed Sacrament during these hours. If you 

would like to volunteer one hour of adoration a week 
each Wednesday please contact 087 4129805. 

Important: Before sealing your weekly collection 
envelopes please make sure to first remove the adhesive 
strip on the flap. Also, when dropping envelopes into the 
parish office please put them through the letter box of 
the inner red door. Thank you!  

We extend our sincere sympathy to Shane Brett 
and family, Bodyke, on the death of his mother 
Mary, Bauroe, Feakle, whose funeral took place 
last week and to John McKenna and Christina 

Condon and their families on the death of their father, 
Tom McKenna, Ogonnelloe, whose funeral took place 
this weekend. May they rest in peace. 

Please note: There may be a change to Parish Office 
opening hours next week. If so, details will be on parish 
office door, in both churches and on parish website. 

“Those we love don’t go away, they walk beside us every day. 
Unseen, unheard but always near, 

still loved, still missed, and held so dear” 



 

Newsletter Deadline: News items for inclusion in the Parish Newsletter 
should be with the Parish Office by 9.00am on Thursday. 
Email: bodykeparishnewsletter@gmail.com or Tel: 087 - 1498763  
website: www.bodyketuamgraneyparish.ie 

Mountshannon Celtic are hosting an FAI Soccer 
Camp in Scariff from Monday 7th August to Friday 
11th August for boys and girls aged 6 to 13 years. 
Booking available on www.faifootballcamps.ie 

Changes to Ogonnelloe Mass Times 
During August there will be no Saturday vigil mass in 
Ogonnelloe. The Sunday 11am mass will move to St 
Mary’s church for the month of August. The Saturday 
vigil mass will resume in September. 

Applications are now being accepted for full and part-
time courses commencing in early September at Scariff 
Further Education Campus. For more information call 
061 640760, go to www.collegeoffet.ie/scariff  

The Lough Derg Pilgrimage Season is now 
open with one day retreats taking place during 
August and September and three day 
pilgrimages taking place also during August. 

For more information call 071 9861518, email: 
info@loughderg.org or check out www.loughderg.org 

 

At the end of the day 

The Kingdom of Heaven is like a net cast into the sea 
which catches all kinds of fish. 
When it is full, the fisherman hauls it ashore. 
Then he sits down and sorts out the good fish from the bad. 
The good he keeps, the worthless he throws away. 
In a sense, all of us are fishers. 
Each day we cast our net into the sea of life. 
And at the end of the day we have a catch, 
sometimes small, sometimes large. 
May we take time to sift through that catch. 
And may you, Lord, give us the wisdom to know 
what to keep and what to throw away. 

You are invited to ‘An Evening with Donna Taggart’ 
on Thursday 3rd August at 8pm in the Sacred Heart 
Church, Scariff. Combining hauntingly beautiful vocals 
with a unique and sensitive interpretation of songs, 
Donna Taggart is an Irish singer-songwriter in the Folk 
Americana genre who has gained a reputation as one of 
Ireland’s top live performers. Hailing from Omagh, Co. 
Tyrone, Donna garnered global recognition with the 
release of her hit song Jealous of the Angels. Limited 
space so early booking is advised. Tickets for Donna 
Taggart cost €25 and can be purchased at O’Meara’s 
TotalHealth Pharmacy (061 921 028) or online at 
www.scariffharbourfestival.ie.  

Killaloe Diocese Autumn Pilgrimage to Lourdes will 
take place from 2nd to 7th October. €780 full board. 
Limited seats available. Booking through Joe Walsh 
Tours, 89 Harcourt St., Dublin 2 D02WY88. Tel: 01-
2410800. www.joewalshtours.ie 

There will be a day pilgrimage to "God's Cottage and 
Prayer Centre", Glendalough, from Ennis on Sunday the 
27th of August. Day includes bus departing from Station 
Road, Cathedral, at 7.30am, Prayer, Praying the Psalms, 
Mass, Guided Walk and talk by Fr. Tady Doyle. Cost of 
bus return is €30. Booking, payment and further 
information please contact Frank at 087 9652864.   

Saints / Feast Days this week 
• Monday 31st:   St Ignatius of Loyola 
• Tuesday 1st:   St Alphonsus Liguori      
• Wednesday 2nd: St Eusebius of Vercelli; 
           St Peter Julian Eymard 
• Friday 4th:     St John Vianney,  
• Saturday 5th:   Dedication of the Basilica of   

           St Mary Major. 

Catholic Marriage Encounter is a Weekend experience 
for any sacramentally married couple. Every relationship 
is a journey, and the grind of everyday life can cause you 
to lose touch with your spouse. This is a space for you 
and your spouse to pause, reflect, and reconnect 
privately. Our next Marriage Enrichment Weekend is 
Friday 3rd to Sunday 5th November at The Cork 
International Hotel, Cork.  To book your place visit our 
website www.marriageencounter.ie or call 087-2162436. 

Mary’s Meals Annual Walk 
The 11th Annual Step by Step to Feed the Next Child 
Walk will leave seven locations around Ireland on 
August 7th and converge on Knock Shrine on August 
15th. Walks passing through Clare, Limerick, Galway, 
Tipperary, Laois and Offaly. If you would like to get 
involved, we’d love your support! Accommodation, 
drivers and general help required. Contact Fr Eamonn 
Kelly at 087-9077985 or see www.marysmeals.ie 

The Scariff Harbour Festival takes place from 
Thursday August 3rd to Sunday August 6th. 

Please support this very enjoyable festival which has 
events and activities for all ages and tastes - music, 
cookery, art, boat trips, walks and much more! The full 
line up is now online at www.scariffharbourfestival.ie 

Grow Mental Health: Friendly Community based 
groups for anyone experiencing mental health issues 
through 12 Step Program of connection, hope, identity 
by empowering people to nurture their positive 
wellbeing by supporting personal growth through 
education, peer support and self-teaching. Meeting in 
the Maria Assumpta Hall, Ennis on Monday from 7pm  
to 9m. Contact Celia 086-1526966/Www.grow.ie  

Archbishop Eugene Nugent will celebrate the annual 
Mass in Clonusker Cill on this Sunday, 30th July, at 
9.15am. If weather permits, Mass will be celebrated in 
the Cill – otherwise in Clonusker Church.  

St. Cronan's 10th Century Church in Tuamgraney is 
now open to visitors until the end of September. There is 
a free 6 minute audio visual presentation to view by just 
clicking a button inside the door. Donations towards the 
upkeep of the church are very welcome. All are welcome 
to visit this historic building in Tuamgraney Village. 


